CORRESPONDENCE
9/16/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 07486-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 11:40 AM
To: ‘Jack Tunstill'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Net Meeting 09/17/2020

Good afternoon, Jack & Virginia Tunstill

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: Jack Tunstill <jacktcfii@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 11:07 AM
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Net Meeting 09/17/2020

We are customers of Duke Energy-Florida. We have 30 solar panels installed on our home since
April 2017. Our annual net metering benefit has been 2342 KwH (2017), 2914 KwH (2018), 3628
KwH (2019), 3066 KwH (through 8/2020).

We understand there is a Commission meeting tomorrow to discuss Net Metering. As we benefit
from net metering, we oppose any changes to the rules and regulations that would reduce our net
metering benefit.

9132 124th Way
Seminole, FL 33772
727-415-3357





